

Dear Friends and Family of Edison Local Schools,

I sincerely hope that in this case late really is better than never. After the chaos of life back and forth from the hospital, chemotherapy, and recovery ups and downs was over, the chaos of real life, working, and school catch-up kind of took over. I apologize for our very overdue, "Thank you!"

Our appreciation for your kindness, thoughtfulness and generosity is more than I can put into words. To be able to enjoy our holidays without the stress of looming medical bills is enormous. For you to show so much compassion for complete strangers is amazing. We will forever be Edison Charger supporters! I promise to one day pass on your random act of kindness. Thank you so much!

Chase is doing wonderful! We were given the wonderful news of Chase being cancer free in October and he happily returned to school on the 31st. Thank you so much for your help in bringing happiness and relief to our life after childhood cancer.

Much Love, Heather Courtney, Chase Miller, and Family